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Dear Friends and Family of St. Gregory the Great Catholic Church and School, 

 

The 65th Anniversary Grand Auction will be held on Saturday, March 2, 2024. The Grand Auction is a long 

standing St. Gregory fundraising tradition that supports the enhancements and enrichments that our 

children are so blessed with at St. Gregory Church and School.  Help us celebrate the importance of 

faith, family, and friendship by supporting this year’s 65th Anniversary Sapphire Grand Auction event.  

 

Please join the Grand Auction Team as we work together to improve our children’s environment by 

putting this year’s focus on Classroom and Facility Improvements. Significant improvements will include 

upgrading the Clear Touch screens in classrooms, updating the STREAM lab with new equipment and 

programs, purchasing new computers for the technology lab to include new software, as well as 

replacing and modernizing two sets of customized doors for the school.  

 

The success of our Grand Auction relies heavily on the live and silent auction portions of the event.  We 

realize that you have many options when it comes to deciding where to give your charitable donations 

and we are so thankful for your consideration this year.  We respectfully ask for your contribution of 

goods, services, gift certificates and/or cash donations to help ensure that this year’s fundraising efforts 

are successful.  Please consider employer matching funds. Recognition of your generous support will be 

printed in our Grand Auction program and in the St. Gregory Easter bulletin, which is distributed to all of 

our St. Gregory parishioners.  

 

Your gifts can be mailed or dropped off at the Development Office at St. Gregory the Great, 200 N. 

University Drive, Plantation, Florida 33324.  We would also be more than happy to pick them up!  If you 

have any questions regarding the event or your donation, please feel free to contact the Development 

Office at (954) 473-8170.  You can also contact our wonderful Co-Chairs, Leah Devan or Niki Weston at: 

st.gregsauction@gmail.com 

 

We thank you in advance for your generosity.  It is through the blessing of your contributions that we 

are able to make a difference in the lives of our children.  

 

Sincerest Thanks, 

 

Development Office  Leah Devan  Niki Weston 

St. Gregory the Great   Leah Devan   Niki Weston 

Development Office   Grand Auction Chair  Grand Auction Chair 

(954) 473-8170              Contact:  st.gregsauction@gmail.com 


